
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  2-12-22 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Les Brannon called the meeting to order at 11:20. Other officers present were 
Carl Fox, Bill Lehr, Randy West and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 23. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation on aeronautical decision making by reviewing two 
accidents. 
 
Les thanked Tony and Jane Clark for providing lunch today.  Les and Paul will provide 
lunch in March. 
 
Guests included Tina Fabian, Bobby Boykin of Brandon who keeps his plane in Carthage, 
and Carl Fox's son, Claude.  
 
Boyd moved that we accept the January minutes, Carlton seconded it, and they were 
approved. 
 
Swamp STOL is March 19 in Jennings, LA, Columbus Airshow is March 26-27, and  
Sun-N-Fun is April 5-10. 
 
Bill Lehr gave the financial report.  We have $18,800 in the bank, all hangar rent has been 
paid, and three members did not renew. 
 
Boyd will spray the runway next week. 
 
Joists will be installed in the new clubhouse today. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:08. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


